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Moore-Love, Karla 

From; Matt Clark [matt@cwc.org] 
Sent: Friday, December 20,2013 5:08 pM 

To: Moor.e-Love, Karla; Tadele Gelagay 

Subject: Addressing City Council during Wednesday meeting 

Hello Karla, 

Tadele Gelagay froq.St Vuty Ethiopian Church and I would be interested in acldressing City Council 
about continued funding for green infrastructure as a cost-effective way to improve corñmunity livability
and achieve a healthier environment. 

The St. Mary Church and Johnson Creek Watershed Council worked together with Green Lents and 
Depave to install a bioswale to reduce flooding in the church and irnprove Johnson Creek water quality. 
V/e frel the project is a good exarnple of why the City should continue its investment in green 

infrastructure through its Grey to Green program, and u'ould like to share this nressage briefly with the 
City Council. 

Please le{ me know how to go about scheduling a time to address City Council during the Wednesday 
communication section of their meeting. 

Thanks and have a happy holiday! 

Matt 

rr¿ïu curL 
Executive Director 
Johnson Creek Watershed Council 
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Request of Matt Clark to address Council regarding funding for green 
infrastructure (Communication) 

FEB 0 6 2014 
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